
 
 
 
  

Headteacher’s daily blog 
 

Date: Friday 17th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
If all has gone to plan, today should be the last home learning blog from your child’s current 
teacher(s) and on Monday your child’s new teacher(s) will share short videos of themselves and 
provide some tasks to help with transition and getting to know their class ready for September. 
 
On Thursday and today the Year 6 classes have held their Leavers’ assemblies outside. Although 
it is such a shame that parents were not able to come along, the excellent speeches the children 
read out have been recorded so parents will get the opportunity to hear what they wrote about 
their time at the school. The Year 6 children have been great role models and it has been lovely to 
see them enjoying their last few weeks in school, despite missing their residential trip and not 
everyone being able to visit their new high schools. We will miss them when they move on at the 
end of term and wish them every success for their future. 
 
I have attached a transition information sheet for parents of Year 6 children to read. 
 
This week the following children have had birthdays: Phoebe, Sebastian, Jack, Ellen, Phoebe R, 
Shreya, Amelia, Jack, Isla, Tabitha 
 
These children will also be celebrating their birthdays during the summer holidays - Beatrice, 
Ryan, Oliver, Coco, Sophia, Noah, Freddie, Edie, Mia, Millie, Imogen, Tuana, Grace, Irrys, 
Jasmine, Theo, Alex, Jude, Bella, Kyeisha, Mia, Kareem, Cecily, Pippa, Isla, Ariane, Poppy, 
Arianna, Scarlett, James, Jack D, Jack R, Benjamin, Frankie, Kitty, Adam, Liam, Jordan, Keziah, 
Thuraya, Grayson, Robin, Muhaid, Daphne, Isla, Hugo, Max, Inaaya, Dorothy, Tian and Natasha. 
 
Finally, I have attached an information sheet about a campaign to persuade the government to 
provide free school meal vouchers during every holiday. 
 
Wishing you all the best 
 
Neil Henery 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


